RAVENS IN OUR COMMUNITY

On Dec. 17, Ravens players, cheerleaders and Poe surprised
fans all day long through several holiday events. First, they
visited and delivered Ravens goodies and sweet treats to
patients and staff at MedStar Union Memorial Hospital for
their annual holiday visit. Additionally, individual players
hosted multiple holiday events of their own. WR Michael
Crabtree and his Crab5 Foundation hosted the Coats for
Kids event, where he treated 25 children from Franklin
Square Boys and Girls Club to dinner and a shopping trip
at Burlington Coat Factory. DB/LB Anthony Levine Sr.
distributed holiday gifts to the children at the Webster
Kendrick Boys and Girls Club, carrying on the annual
tradition started by former Ravens DB Lardarius Webb. T
Orlando Brown Jr. and CB Marlon Humphrey surprised
fans with grocery assistance and gift cards at the Safeway
in Ellicott City through Verizon’s Pass It Forward campaign.

HOLIDAY INITIATIVES
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Michael Crabtree’s Coats for Kids

MATTHEW JUDON LIP SYNC PARTY

On Dec. 17, OLB Matthew Judon hosted a karaoke and lip
sync party to benefit his 10/91 Foundation. Hosted at the
Bill Bateman’s Bistro in Reisterstown, the evening featured
food, raffles and performances by both Ravens players and
guests. Fifteen percent of all sales during the party went
towards supporting the 10/91 Foundation, which assists
disadvantaged families in the Baltimore community.

Verizon’s Pass It Forward

GIFT OF WARMTH

On Monday, Dec. 17, CB/RS Cyrus Jones and Poe joined BGE
Home to participate in the annual Gift of Warmth program.
Jones surprised a Baltimore family with a new, functional
heating system. Partnering with the United Way of Central
Maryland and United Way of Frederick County, BGE Home
aims to provide families in need with the gift of heat by
donating and installing new high-efficiency heating systems.




